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SPOTSWOOD HIGH SCHOOL STUDENTS SELECTED AS  

NEW JERSEY AFFILIATE AWARD RECIPIENTS OF THE  

2015 NCWIT AWARD FOR ASPIRATIONS IN COMPUTING 

 

 

SPOTSWOOD, NJ - Two Spotswood High School students, Mary Grace Hager and 

Shivani Vyas, have been selected as New Jersey Affiliate Award recipients of the 2015 NCWIT 

Award for Aspirations in Computing!  The NCWIT Award for Aspirations in Computing honors 

young women at the high-school level for their computing-related achievements and interests.  

Awardees are selected for their computing and IT aptitude, leadership ability, academic history, 

and plans for post-secondary education.   

Mary Grace and Shivani will be publicly recognized for their accomplishment at the NJ 

Affiliate Award ceremony scheduled for April 1, 2015, at Kean University in Union, NJ.   
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